
888

POOr CC

330

Indian Branch

Ottawa 5 Apriil 1872

Sir

I have to call your

attention to my letter to you

of the 18th of Jany last,

respecting the

depredations of Timber on

the Sarnia Indian Reserve.

And I have to request your

report thereon.

I am

Sir

Your Obedt Servt

Joseph Howe
Ber

Malle Kenzie Esqre

Ont.
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